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               Tuesday 6th December 
 
Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr, 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Further details relating to the upcoming Base Christmas Concerts 
 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to our ‘Festive Finish’ on Wednesday 21st December. As stated 
in our previous letter, the concert will start at 2pm. Parents may make a voluntary contribution on entry 
to the top hall. Your child does not need a costume but we do ask that they wear a Christmas jumper. 
 

Please recognise that we cannot have large numbers of people entering the school through our main 
reception at any time of day. This is both a safeguarding and health-and-safety issue, to which we must 
adhere and we hope you will support. Please note also that there is no onsite parking at any time (in line 
with our safety procedures) unless with express permission. 
 
At 1.40pm I will open the gate at the Heol-Y-Frenhines entrance, this will be the only entrance that 
parents can use. Should parents present themselves at the Llangewydd Road entrance they will be 
redirected out of the school to enter through the Heol-Y-Frenhines entrance. At the end of the 
performance parents can collect their children from their classes to take home. 
 
 
PLEASE NOTE THAT NO CHILD WILL BE ALLOWED TO WALK HOME UNACCOMPANIED FROM THE CONCERT. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
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